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The First Nations Health Funding Transition Advisory Group met virtually on 26 August 2024. 

The meeting was chaired by David Hicks, First Assistant Secretary, Financial Management 

Division, Department of Health and Aged Care.  

All Program review and discussion of themes 
This meeting of the Advisory Group saw members updated on transition progress and 

consider plans for the next phase of the Project, which is expected to include:  

• a review of the Advisory Group against the Terms of Reference; 

• detailed program transition workplans; and 

• prioritisation of population-based programs and sub programs delivered in geographic 

locations to populations with a high proportion of First Nations people. 

Engagement and Further Information 
Organisations and individuals seeking to engage with the review should feel comfortable to 

reach out to Advisory Group members. Further information on the review is available by 

emailing: funding.transition@health.gov.au. 
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